
SupporƟng informaƟon aƩachment to the LeƩer to President Holmes from the Measure G Task Force 
for the Megaproject 

 

New Services for Students Building, Project 202: 

November 7, 2022 Regular MeeƟng of the Board of Trustees, Item 32. Measure G Bond projects 202, 
New Services for Students Building and 509, De Anza Event Center and UƟlity RelocaƟon (The 
MegaProject) programming update (INFORMATION). 

hƩp://go.boarddocs.com/ca/Ĭda/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=CKMTNS783A5E 

Slides 15 and 16 of the presentaƟon indicated the iniƟal list of proposed programs, please note that this 
was prior to any value engineering efforts. 

 

 



InformaƟon that was presented at the De Anza College Council meeƟng on February 16, 2023.   This 
same presentaƟon was given to the CreaƟve Arts division on February 3, 2022, and the watermark 
“DRAFT” represented that no decisions had (or have) been made. 

hƩps://www.deanza.edu/gov/college_council/meeƟngs/202%20Arts%20PresentaƟon%20Update%202-
2-2023DraŌ.pdf 

Slide 2 of the presentaƟon demonstrates the cost esƟmates as a reflecƟon of some value engineering 
efforts for the proposed programs.   

 

Slide 14 of the presentaƟon includes thoughts around further value engineering, with the intent to 
remove student services from the lower level, basement, of the Campus Center. 

 



 

Slides 17 and 18 share addiƟonal budget informaƟon with regard to where we in discussions with value 
engineering as it related to the New Services for Students Building, and as it related to the arts 
relocaƟon. 

 

 

 

 

 



De Anza Event Center, Project 509: 

From July through September of 2022, the campus began programming efforts by asking for studies 
regarding project 509 budget that would align with the board direcƟves. 

“In voƟng to replace the Flint Center, the Board of Trustees specified that any replacement facility should: 

 directly serve the instrucƟonal and student service needs of De Anza 
 to extent possible meet the needs of a community for a cultural venue and civic meeƟng space 
 and, if possible, generate revenue.” 

 

Working with the Dean of CreaƟve Arts, Daniel Smith, square footages were idenƟfied for new 
instrucƟonal space and project budgets created for different scenarios related to a “theater” in 
conjuncƟon with an overall event center space.   The following slides were originally included in the 
November 7, 2022, presentaƟon to the Board of Trustees but were removed aŌer a review at 
Chancellor’s Cabinet. 

 

 



 

Chancellor’s Cabinet directed the campus to remove all instrucƟonal space from the event center and to 
present the following slide instead, idenƟfying both a theater and flexible space. 

hƩp://go.boarddocs.com/ca/Ĭda/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=CKMTNS783A5E  

 

 

 

 

 

 



FaciliƟes Master Plans 

The 2016-2021 FaciliƟes Master Plan 

hƩps://www.deanza.edu/gov/campus_faciliƟes/documents/FHDA_FMP2016.pdf 

 

 

 



 

The 2021-2026 FaciliƟes Master Plan 

 

hƩps://www.deanza.edu/gov/campus_faciliƟes/documents/FHDA_FMP_Final_2021_2026.pdf 

 

 



 

 

 

 


